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PRELIMINARY BUDGET ADOPTION 

July 9, 2024 at 5 p.m. 

The Hilton Creek Community Services District Board of Directors has prepared a 
preliminary budget for the fiscal year July 1, 24 to June 30, 2024.  The proposed 
preliminary budget is available for inspection with the District Secretary at the 
District office located at the Sewer Treatment Plant on Crowley Lake Drive, Crowley 
Lake, California during normal business hours by appointment only (760) 965-9696 or 
on our website hiltoncreekcsd.com.  The Board of Directors will meet to adopt the 
preliminary budget on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. at the Crowley Lake 
Community Center, Crowley Lake, CA.  Any person may appear and be heard 
regarding any item in the budget or regarding the addition of other items. 
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